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Oc tober 15th, 1927.

Arthur D. Little, 2s.' 
30 Charles Ri/er Hoad, 
Cambridge, Mass.

• »

Dear Mr. Littles-
Please accept my Cordial 

thanks for your message of congratulation on 
the establishment here of a Pulp and Paper 
Research Institute.

I am sure this liaison
between the University and that great industry 
is wise and means much to both institutions.
It is a good thing to bring these two worlds 
together.

Yours faithfully.

Principal•
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